
Lizemore Elementary 

 

  

 

 

Game Night brought family and friends together.   

Everyone couldn’t wait to start playing! 



 

 

 

  

 

 

Who doesn’t enjoy a good game of UNO? The young man 

on the left was the undisputed UNO king of afterschool at 

Lizemore Elementary. 

Bingo, anyone? 



 

  

 

 

Students who attended 90+ hours were treated to a trip to 

Galaxy Lanes in Kanawha City. 

Knowing how to keep score is an important part of 

bowling. 



H.E. White Elementary 

 

 

 

  

 

 

A Family Math Night included fun sessions for students and 

their family members. 

Math-related games were awarded as prizes throughout 

the evening.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

K-1 students learned how playing cards could reinforce 

math skills.  

Students in 2nd and 3rd grade were joined by family 

members to play  math games.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

4th and 5th grade students had family support, too. 

Activities reinforced PEMDAS a.k.a. order of operations.  

As students and family members worked problems, they 

solved information in parentheses first, then exponents, 

next multiplication and division and, lastly, addition and 

subtraction. 



 

  

 

 

Buckets filled with bags of goodies awaited students 

participating in the Easter egg hunt.   

After searching the playground, these students show off 

their finds.   



Big Otter Elementary 

 

  

 

 

The afterschool program participated in a Family STEM 

Night.  Here, teacher Jacey Collins measures out the 

ingredients for students to create a bouncy ball. 

Assisting Jacey was afterschool teacher Joe Dawson, who 

found out too  much glue is not a good thing! 



 

 

  

 

 

K-1 students created their own maze. 

Parents helped them test their work, seeing if a marble 

could pass through the maze.   



 

 

 

  

 

 

Reading time is important time, and I was fortunate 

enough to have these three young ladies each read a book 

to me.  

These 3rd grade students know being comfortable is key to 

good reading.   



Clay Elementary 

  

 

 

Hundreds of brightly colored eggs were just waiting for 

students participating in the annual Easter egg hunt. 

Groups of students took turns seeing how many eggs they 

could collect. 



                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family members were on hand to help open eggs and see 

the surprises that waited inside.   



    

  

 

 

Playing learning games with Ms. Lewis is one of K-1 

students’ most enjoyable times during afterschool. 

Whether practicing phonemic awareness or playing a 

game of 4-Way Countdown, students know learning 

will be fun! 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd and 3rd grade students share what they learned 

about dental health during Healthy Choices. 

Found objects sometimes make the best art projects.  Enrichment 

teacher Jessica McKinney collected dozens of caps and lids for 

students to use in creating this picture. 


